
From: Chadra Lang <Chadra.Lang@cityofchicago.org>  
Sent: Sunday, April 23, 2023 6:29 PM 
To: Steve Berlin <Steve.Berlin@cityofchicago.org> 
Cc: Brandie Knazze <Brandie.Knazze@cityofchicago.org> 
Subject: Youth Job Center 40th Anniversary Power of Partnership Annual Benefit Dinner- Thursday, April 
20, 2023 
 
Hello Steve,  
 
I am reaching out to inform you that on Thursday, April 20th 6:30pm-8:30pm, I attended the 40th 
Anniversary “Power of Partnership” annual benefit dinner hosted by the Youth Job Center in my 
capacity as the Deputy Commissioner for Youth Services at DFSS. My ticket was complimentary.  
 
Event: 
Youth Job Center 
40th Anniversary “Power of Partnership” Annual Benefit Dinner 
 
Description: 
YJC partners with the City of Chicago to assist out-of-school youth with opportunities for short term 
training and education. This event honored key partners and included a raffle and silent auction. 
 
Location: 
Venue SIX10 
610 South Michigan Ave. 
Chicago IL 60605 
 
Invitation Provided By: 
Lucretzia Jamison, Executive Director – Youth Job Center 
 
Attendee: 
Chadra Lang 
 
Please let me know if any additional information is required. 
 
Best, 
 
Chadra Lang 
Deputy Commissioner, Youth Services Division 
Chicago Department of Family & Support Services 
1615 W. Chicago Ave., 3rd Floor 
Chicago, IL  60622 
(312) 743-8291 (O) |(312) 933-9308 (C) | Chadra.Lang@cityofchicago.org   
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